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All the Best, 
Dr’s Cifarelli, Larijani, Thompson and your family at Dana Point Dental 

 

We can’t believe it’s March! This year 
is flying by! This has been an exciting 
month so far for the team as Dr. and 
Mrs. Larijani welcomed baby girl Sage 
to the family. Congratulations! 

Our winner for February’s special is 
Heather Ritts! Heather has won a 
massage package for referring some 
wonderful friends to the office. 

If you have been holding off on 
scheduling your dental work because 
you used your entire dental benefits 
last year, now is the time to move 
forward! Don't forget that a healthier 
you can also include a healthier 
mouth.   

 

 
 

 
 

CHECK OUT OUR SMILE OF THE 
MONTH! 

 

Dan Dreyer completed his veneers and 
ZOOM whitening for an amazing 

transformation.  

CONGRATULATIONS, DAN! 

What’s coming up in April… 

 


